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Climate Conscious Hustings
will be held at
Clitheroe United Reformed Church (BB7 1AZ)
on Tuesday 4th April 2023 at 7pm
The local elections for Ribble Valley are coming up in May.
This is your opportunity to come and put questions on the climate and wildlife emergencies to the candidates
Find out what your candidates thoughts are on climate change and what actions they propose to create a sustainable future for the Ribble Valley
Ask the Ribble Valley candidates 
What are your priorities for climate change over the next 3 years?
What actions do you propose to address climate change in this area?






How important do you consider wildlife to the Ribble Valley
How will you fund sustainable approaches and renewal energy sources?




Please email ribblevalleycan@gmail.com with your questions and/or come along and ask them in person. 
Light refreshments will be served.
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